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TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

CAYUGA AVENUE BRIDGE 
 
 
 

The City of Watertown’s Department of Public Works has contracted Town & County 
Bridge & Rail to perform work on the Cayuga Avenue bridge.  Work will begin on Monday April 
28, 2025 and continue for several weeks.  The bridge will remain open with possible lane 
closures. 

 
Standard protocol to establish traffic control by installing temporary barricades, signage, 

and having on-site flagmen will be followed throughout the duration of the project. 
 

Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes during construction. If in this area, 
motorists should exercise extreme caution when encountering work crews and work zones. 

 
The Department of Public Works would like to thank you for your patience and 

cooperation while this work is completed. 
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